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On November 12, 2014, PathGroup Laboratories identified a consistent positive bias in CRP values of 

approximately 0.9 mg/dL.   After thorough investigation, we found this number to be consistent across 

all values.  We have corrected the problem and the bias no longer exists.   

 

Please be advised that patients CRP values run between the dates of 9/06/2014 and 11/12/2014 may 

have been affected by this positive bias.   

 

Patients whose CRP values resulted as 1.9 mg/dL or higher during the above time frame would 

continue to be considered above the reference range; however, patients with CRP values less than 1.9 

mg/dL may have fallen into a reference range without the bias.  Correlation with the patient’s clinical 

presentation is advised. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and have instituted measures so that this will not occur with 

future testing. 

 

 

For further questions, please contact Client Services at 615-562-9300 or 1-888-474-5227. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                       
 
 
 
 

                                                                 
 


